Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship

"Making the World Better: A Celebration of Religious Exploration" June 6, 2021



See what the elementary youth of First Universalist and Midcoast UU Fellowship have been doing in the created-just-for-them "chUUrchcraft" program geared toward learning about major religious traditions. Support our youth who have studied social justice issues, and be loving witnesses as we bridge Liefe Temple and Sam Gallagher into their futures. Also we'll find out more about our active adult exploration groups that have focused on anti-oppression.

Carney McRae, Religious Exploration Director

Rev. Susan Milnor

Music by Kevin Kiley, Midcoast UU Fellowship's accompanist:

Lily Rogers & Scarlet Labbe Watson; Autumn Vencile; and Casco Bay High School

Join us at 10 am at this link:

https://zoom.us/j/83569202743?pwd=L0dncmlrMEYrdmhTNURqSkkwOTFFZz09

Phone only: **(646) 558 8656** Meeting ID: **835 6920 2743** Passcode: **846947**

Upcoming Services

June 13: Photo by you needed for our Flower Ceremony! This year, for our annual Flower Festival/Ceremony. Please send a photo of yourself with a flower or plant in a pot or still in the earth. We would love to have everyone's photo included so you are invited and encouraged to participate! Please send all photos



by email to Penny Ziarnik at pziarnik@hotmail.com

Deadline: June 9, 2021

June 20th will be dedicated to Fathers. What does being a father mean to you?



Do you love being a dad, or has it challenged you? Do you have an exceptional father you want to tell us about? Do you have a poem about being a dad or a song? Or anything We want to know! Please reach out to Tiffany Vencile by June 17th with ideas or thoughts about fathers. We will look forward to celebrating together.

Stewardship

Pledge 2021 Link

Anytime Donation Link

Pastoral Care

A reminder that during this time without a minister, members of the fellowship in need of pastoral care can contact the co-chairs of the Care Committee, Sandy Barth (207-563-5565) or Joan Whitmire (207-350-6954). Either of them can establish contact with Rev. Charles Stephens.

Social Justice

MUUSAN's Racial, Native, and Immigrant Issue Group have created a handy guide to contacting your legislator, which includes a list of priority Racial, Native, and Immigrant Justice bills. This is a one-stop resource for those of you willing

to contact your legislator, including talking points. The Legislature is due to adjourn on June 16th, so please pick up the phone NOW or email Mary Finn at maryefinn4@gmail.com with any questions or more information.



June 4th-6th

Wear Orange Weekend

Raising awareness about gun violence

Check out the Wear Orange website for more info

and check the MUUSAN Calendar for events near you

General Assembly (GA) is the annual meeting of our Unitarian Universalist Association (UUA). Participants worship, witness, learn, connect, and make policy for the Association through democratic process. **The 2021 UUA General**





Assembly a 100% virtual event being held on June 23-27, 2021! This is an inspirational engagement and learning opportunity for UUs at any point in one's spiritual journey.

Anyone may attend and registration is \$200. The Midcoast UU Fellowship is eligible to credential two delegates who agree to be present to vote on UUA business. Once you have registered, please email Zig Ziarnik at president@uumidcoast.org of your interest in becoming a delegate. Julia Fitz-Randolph has attended GA for the past six years and welcomes anyone to contact her with questions and inspiration. Here's a highlight: Stacey Abrams and Desmond Meade are the Ware Lecturers this year!

For more information visit https://www.uua.org/ga

Anti-racism Vigil: Every Monday **5:00-5:30 pm** at the Newcastle Veterans Memorial Park until further notice. Check <u>PUAR's Facebook page</u> for updates.

